Children’s Programming Lineup

From September 28, 2019, through December 16, 2019, the children’s programming on KTHV
aired in an order different from the order published. All of the shows were marked in the program guides

as E/I and they did run within the listed E/I block, albeit out of order.

Effective, September 28, 2019, CBS Network changed the order of the children’s programming
lineup. However, KTHV continued to notify publishers of the lineup in the pre-September 28, 2019,
pattern. On December 16, 2019, KTHV determined that the station had not been rearranging the
programming, but instead was airing the Saturday feed for children’s programming lineups directly from
the CBS Network. Therefore, the programming aired in the order from the feed, and not in the order
published. Publishers were notified of the correct children’s programming order once this issue was

discovered.

KTHV has confirmed that all children’s programming was consistently aired in the same order

from September 28 through December 31, 2019. Also, the children’s programming was aired in the

published E/I time period.



